
 

 
General Memo 

 

 

October 25, 2023 

 

RE: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF NOVEMBER 6TH, 2023 PUBLIC MEETING 
ITEM 

Information Presentation - City Initiated Amendments to the Zoning By-law 
– City Wide 

 
________________________________________________________________________ 

This letter is sent to advise that a Statutory Public Meeting for the above noted item will not be 
held on November 6th,2023, despite a previous notice to that effect.  This public meeting item will 
now be proceeding to the November 20th, 2023 Planning and Development Committee meeting.  

If you have any questions please contact Simran Sandhu, Advisor, Special Projects at 905-874-
4242 or by email at Simran.Sandhu@brampton.ca. 

 

 

____________________________ 

Allan Parsons, MCIP, RPP 
Director, Development Services 
Planning, Building & Economic Development Department  
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